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Out of Default Letter 

 
The results of your FAFSA have indicated that you are in default on one or more student loans. RMU will need an Out of Default 
letter indicating that you have cleared this default in order to award any additional financial aid. You can also provide proof that all 

loans are in a good status.  
 
Please contact the National Student Loan Database System at (800) 999-8219 for details about your defaulted loan. 

 


